
August 27, 2021

This notice applies to your vehicle:  
WP  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor 

Vehicle Safety Act.  Porsche has decided that a defect that relates to 

motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2021 Model Year Porsche Cayenne 

vehicles.  Our records show that you are the current owner of a vehicle 

affected by this recall.

What is the issue?	

Due to a production issue that has since been corrected, the screw 

connection of the steering column to the steering box (steering rack) may 

not have been manufactured to specification.  If the screw connection 

fails, the steering column has the possibility to detach, leading to a 

potential deterioration or loss of control, which increases the risk of a 

crash.

What should you do?

Please contact any authorized Porsche 
dealer to schedule an appointment to have 
this recall performed as soon as possible 
and to arrange for Porsche-provided 
alternate transportation, if necessary.  

To find your nearest authorized Porsche 
dealer, visit: www.porsche.com/usa

If you hear abnormal noises or experience 
play from the steering wheel or steering 
column of your vehicle please park the 
vehicle and immediately call  Porsche 
Roadside Assistance 1 (800) PORSCHE/ 
(Option 1) to have your vehicle towed to a 
dealer for a remedy.

What will Porsche do?

Porsche is conducting a safety recall to replace the affected screw connection and it tighten to specification. This remedy 

will be performed by your authorized Porsche dealer free of charge.

Certain 2021 Model Year Porsche Cayenne Vehicles
Steering Column Can Detach

NHTSA ID 21V-493

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL

URGENT SAFETY RECALL

This is an important Safety Recall.  

The remedy will be performed FREE 

OF CHARGE to you.
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